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The MCO Executive Board has reached a tem-
porary understanding with the Department to 
use the old Access system to record mandates 
until the OMNI system is able to show an em-
ployee’s last date of  mandate.
According to the information we have today, 

this switch is scheduled to take place by June 22.
The Board has listened to concerns coming 

from members through emails, calls and chap-
ter officials speaking up at the last Central com-
mittee conference. The Board and MCO staff  
hope this understanding allevi-
ates some of  the issues with the 
mandatory overtime system. 
Read the LOU at mco-seiu.org.
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